
Home-delivered meals through Friday, July 3 2020

Extended through July 3!

Sign up for FREE home-delivered 
lunches for kūpuna!

Through the generous support of community partners, 
we will continue to provide meals to homebound kūpuna 
through Friday, July 3, 2020.  Participating restaurants 
include A Catered Experience (Zippy’s), Izakaya Nonbei, and 
La Tour Cafe. From June 15 through July 3, meals will be 
provided by La Tour Cafe. 

Please note that beginning June 15, meals will be 
delivered Monday through Friday. Meals will no longer be 
delivered on weekends. 

Seniors must meet the following criteria to qualify for the 
program. Each request will be assessed on a case by case 
basis. 

•	 Must be 60 years or older
•	 Have an underlying health condition that puts them at risk 

for further medical complications
•	 Have limited resources such as limited family support to 

prepare meals or no reliable transportation
•	  Not receiving services from other government-subsidized 

meal programs, including home delivered meals

Participating Restaurants!

Sign up today!  
For meal deliveries on 
Oahu, please contact 
St. Francis Healthcare 

System. 

(808) 547-6501


